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Comments: | am concerned that the proposed climbing management plans will endanger my safety as well as
the lives of my loved ones. As avid climbers, timely expert volunteer led hardware replacement is essential to our
continued existence. The proposed plans addition of red tape to this process from underfunded bureaus puts us
all at risk, or potentially puts at risk America's great history of wilderness areas, since organizations without
funding will likely resort to removing historic climbing routes.

Please reconsider this approach and leave the placement and replacement of climbing hardware to the expert
community volunteers.



